VILLAGE OF HOMER
SPECIAL SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AND ADOPTION OF THE
FINAL BUDGET

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Village Law Section 5-508 (3), a Public Hearing will be held by the Village of Homer Board of Trustees on Thursday, January 25th, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at Town Hall located at 31 North Main Street, Homer, New York, regarding the Final Budget for the Village of Homer for the year 2018/2019.  Copies of the Preliminary Budget are available for review at the office of the Village Clerk, 31 North Main Street, Homer, New York, and may be inspected during normal office hours. A copy will also be posted to the Village website.

By order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Homer.

Dated:  January 16, 2018
										                                       							Dan Egnor
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